
 
 
The IFHE-US Exec. Committee wants 100% Board participation in the Travel Grant Challenge! 
 
An important aspect of this World Congress is ensuring that our colleagues from around the 
world have an opportunity to attend the meeting.  Travel to the United States is costly from 
distant countries. 
 
IFHE-US is committed to supporting colleagues (especially those who are first time attendees, 
full-time students, and presenters from economically developing countries) through a $1,000 
travel stipend that will cover registration and a good portion of lodging. 
 
Donate as you are able; donations of $100+ will be recognized on the Congress website. 
 
We appreciate your generosity!  Make checks out to IFHE-US, for any amount. Mail check to 
Luann Boyer, IFHE-US Director of Finance, 22500 Road 21, Fort Morgan, CO  80701 
 
All Board donations are needed by June 15, 2019.  Travel Grant Awards will be announced 
December 2019. 


